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The Endeavour Science Fair is next week 

on Friday March 9th. 

Here are a few reminders: 

 Bring your student’s projects on Thursday 
March 8th from 5 to 7pm 

 If your student is doing a group project, make 
sure they are at school by 9:10am on Friday 
since they are the first to present. 

 The science fair night is on Friday March 
9th from 6 to 8pm. 
o There will be a shuttle running approximately every 15 minutes from 

Beaver Lake Middle School, from 5:45 until 8:15 P.M.  
o Cheese, pepperoni, veggie pizza, ice cream and water will be 

available for purchase. (Cash or check only) 
 Please take home your student’s project on science fair night. 

We still need volunteers! If you are able to come and help, please sign up at  

 https://endeavour.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Volunteer/VolunteeringPacketPage/1 

Questions? Please contact us at Endsciencefair@outlook.com 

Thank you, The Science Fair Board 

 

 

PTSA General Membership Meeting 

Tuesday, March 6th 9:15 AM 

(after drop off) in P4 

We need your votes for the Nominating 

Committee. Please attend this brief meeting 

next Tuesday! 

 

No need to cook dinner tonight! See page 4 for 

the flyer for our MOD Pizza Fundraiser!!! 
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All Endeavour families are invited to come celebrate the 

rich and diverse cultures our Endeavour has to offer.                                           

Please join us for Cultural displays, Music, Dance and 

Potluck on March 28th 2018 Wednesday from 6-8pm. 

Call for all students to participate 

We would love to represent the US States, Countries and 

their diverse culture our students represent at Endeavour 

with performances and cultural displays. 

If you or your children would like to create a display for 

your Country, State, Culture or entertain us with a 

performance, bring in some yummy food to share and 

volunteer at culture night. Please sign up at 

www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aabaf2aa7f58-

culture  

Any questions contact us culturenight@outlook.com  

Diversity is one true thing we have all in common. 

Celebrate it everyday. 

— Anonymous 

 

 

Take the survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BVWWQR6 

 

Safety Policy Statement from the Principal 

As our long standing policy states, all visitors/volunteers must sign in at the office and wear a badge and sign out when 
you leave, and parents are not permitted to escort their child to the classroom.  Please do not drop off forgotten 
lunches, homework, jackets, etc.. to the classroom.  Leave the item(s) in the office and the teacher will be notified that 
there is something for the student to pick up.  We also kindly remind families not to "pop" in to visit the lost and found or 
to use the restroom.  
  
Endeavour has safety procedures and policies in place that have been vetted by our School Resource Officer and First 
Responder Liaison.  Staff participate in regular drills and trainings.  Our School Resource Officer patrols our campus 
regularly. As always, Endeavour staff cares deeply about student safety and creating an environment that we all feel safe 
to come to work in. 
  
 

Interest Gathering - School Lunches 

Would fresher ingredients and more healthful and interesting 

menu items appeal to you? Would you like to see changes 

made to the school lunch program? Do you have a favorite 

recipe or family meal you’d like to see possibly added to the 

menu? Please take a very brief moment (only 7 questions) 

to share your input with us.  

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aabaf2aa7f58-culture
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aabaf2aa7f58-culture
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Is your car covered in winter dirt and 

mud? The Endeavour PTSA has you 

covered - we sell Brown Bear Car Wash 

tickets! Only $6 each ($8 value). Help 

support the PTSA! To purchase contact 

Alison Keith alisonvkeith@gmail.com 

 

 

This is the last week to turn in your 
Box Tops for the Endeavour Gear 

Swag Bag contest! You'll be 
entered into the drawing for every 
25 (unexpired) Box Tops turned in 

by this Friday, March 2. Make sure 
to include your name! 

 

   
Calling all volunteers!       

Parent volunteers are such an important part of our 
school community and we need your time and 
talents to help run our programs and events! Please 
login to the Endeavourptsa.org to find the best fit 
for your schedule. Not sure where to start, email 
volunteers@endeavourptsa.org  
 

Current Volunteer Needs 
 

 Shuttle Bus Chair 
 Culture Night Volunteers - Sign-up now! 

For more information, email us at 
volunteers@endeavourptsa.org. Please visit the 
Endeavour Elementary PTSA Website and select 
Volunteer for a complete list of opportunities. 
 

 

 
 

The 2017-2018 yearbook is bursting with photos, student 

portraits, activities, highlights, and of course, space for special 

autographs. We’re sure that your child will want a yearbook to 

look back on these special memories.  

Make sure your student doesn’t miss out on this 

opportunity! Yearbooks will be distributed in June so the kids 

can have them signed by their friends and staff before school 

is out for the summer. 

If you’re unsure about whether you’ve already ordered a 

yearbook, you can go to your account on the PTSA website 

and check your Orders. You can order on the website through 

the end of April. Only limited quantities will be available for 

purchase once they arrive in June. Don’t miss out, order yours 

today – Yearbook Pre-order. 

 

mailto:alisonvkeith@gmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aabaf2aa7f58-
file:///C:/Users/lisa/Documents/PTSA%20Endeavour/JP%202017-18/volunteers@endeavourptsa.org
https://endeavour.ourschoolpages.com/Account/Summary
https://endeavour.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Yearbook/ProductsPacketPage/1
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Skip the dishes AND raise money for the PTSA? Who's IN????  

 Present a printed, digital or mobile version of this flyer to the cashier for our PTSA to 

receive 20% of the sale. Good ALL DAY on February 28th! 

 
  

https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/443882/schools/35371
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Community Activities and Events 
(These events are informational only, and not sponsored by Endeavour PTSA) 

  

 

Summer Camps of Interest 

Our PTSA often hears about summer 

camp opportunities. We're sharing a 

few of them here for your information.  

Wise Camps is a non-profit 

summer camp that offers exciting 

science, math, art, finance, Model 

UN, SAT prep and cooking camps 

July 16-20th & July 23-27th 

at Newport High School in 

Bellevue for students entering 

grades 3-10. Questions? 

Contact wisecamps@gmail.com. 

More info at: www.wisecamps.org 

 

 

Links to PeachJar Flyers for 

summer camps: 

Museo Art Academy 

TechVenture Kids Summer Code 

Camp 

Positive Ally Learning Center 

Summer Camps 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wisecamps@gmail.com
http://www.wisecamps.org/
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/426676/schools/35371
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/452711/schools/35371
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/452711/schools/35371
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/449220/schools/35371
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/449220/schools/35371
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Helpful Links: 
 

Endeavour PTSA Website 
 

PTSA Calendar 
 

Past Issues of Jaguar Print 
 

Endeavour Elementary School Website 
 

Principal’s Corner 
 

PeachJar Flyers 
 

  

To unsubscribe, please reply with “unsubscribe” to 

communications@endeavourptsa.org. 

 

 

 Feb 28 - MOD Pizza Night 

 March 2 - Popcorn Friday! 

 March 2 - BoxTops Contest Ends 

 March 6 - PTSA General Membership Meeting 

 March 9 - Science Fair/Science Fair Night 

 March 28 - Culture Fair 

 April 25 - Bingo Night 

 Full PTSA Calendar 

Did you know that every Friday is Spirit Wear Friday? 

Wear your favorite team’s jersey or your Endeavour 

Spirit Wear and show your school pride. 

 

 

 

 

 
Some great Endeavour Community Events are coming up this 

spring - look out for more details! 

Culture Night - Wednesday, March 28th 

(See Page 2 for details) 

Bingo Night -- Wednesday, April 25th 

Come play games and win prizes and have fun meeting and laughing 

with other Endeavour families. Adults and kids of all ages can play 

bingo, so plan on joining us for this fun bi-annual event!  

Art Walk -- Wednesday, May 9th 

An Endeavour tradition not to be missed! Come tour the school and 

enjoy the art of all of our students, Kindergarten through 5th Grade, 

produced in classes lead by PTSA Art Docents as part of our Discover 

Art program. The displays are amazing, and there are wonderful 

activities as well.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Popcorn this Friday! Don't 
forget your 50 cents. 
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